
   

FOREST H ILLS BLACK POWDER BRIGADE - WWW.FHBPB .ORG 

NOVEMBER 2021 

SHINING T IMES 

CLUB MEETING AND MONTHLY SHOOT 

Christmas Shoot!  Aggregate + Trail + ?? 

Chili Pot but no other treats to share 

CLUB OFFICERS  

President—Ken Kinkaid   Vice President - Paul Bess   Sec/Treasurer - Jack Meade 

Range Officer- Jeff Kincaid   Safety Officer - Allen Ray   Shoot Recorder - Kathy Meade 

FHBPB, PO Box  155, Forest Grove, OR  97116 

Upcoming 
Events: 

December 18th: Club Shoot 

January 1st:  Hangover 
Shoot 

January 15th: Club Shoot 

February 19th: Club Shoot 

February 19-20th: Frontier 
Heritage Fair—Lane County 

Events Center 

February 23-27th: Horse 
Ridge Rendezvous 

March 12-13th: Cascade 
MM Muzzleloading Arms 
Show—Enumclaw Expo 

March 19th: Club Shoot 

Girt Exchange: 

 If you want to be in 
the exchange bring a 

wrapped gift of $10 or 
more.  How much 

more I do not know!   

Ken say’s not period 
correct is OK on the 
gift!  Maybe a new 
750ml bottle…. 

 

Black Powder ONLY! 

Colin “Lid Keeper” Carlson  passed away this last November 20th. 

We truly lost a good man when Colin went under.  He was a fine man 
and a credit to our club, working with the PeeWees for years and al-
ways with a bright and positive attitude while he helped with almost 

anything and everything. 

Somehow, the world is just not the same now.  Rest easy friend. 



Lid Keeper 



NOVEMBER SHOOT RESULTS 



FROM THE OVALISH OFFICE 



NOVEMBER CLUB MEETING 










